

March 7, 2018

Joyce Mercuri Cleanup Project Manager PO Box 47600 Olympia, WA 98504-7600

Dear Ms. Mercuri:

This letter is to inform you that the Port of Shelton supports the Interim Action Plan for the Shelton Harbor partial cleanup.

A clean environment is vital to our local economy as well as the health and quality of life of our citizens, and the Port of Shelton is supportive of the Shelton Harbor cleanup and the interim action.

Sincerely,

Brandon Palmer, Engineering Manager

Port of Shelton

21 W Sanderson Way

Shelton, WA 98584

MAR 12 2018 Was four Consultation of Livery (Livery)